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THE 2003 INTERNATIONAL 
AWARD 11MESSENGER OF 
PEACE11 TO THE PRESI­
DENT OF MAN CENTER. 
The World Ecumenical 
Center, organization for 
understand-ing among 
cultures and religions of 
the world, has awarded 
Pier Franco Marcenaro, 
President of Man Center. 
Its motivation is as fol­
laws: "For many years 
Pier Franco Marcenaro 
has Rlayed an important 
raie far world peace. He 
spake at numerous in­
ternational conferences, 
he had publications in 
the major languages and 
he was the Chairman of 
the first and the second 
"Warld Conference for 
Peace and Prosperity of 
N t. 11a I a n s . (Man Center's communication) 


